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Ref:  SCh/LT 
 
17 January 2022 

 
Dear Parents 

I am pleased that Year 11 have returned with such a positive focus working hard toward their GCSE 
exams which are going ahead this summer. 

Our Year 11 Parents’ evening will have given you the opportunity to find out how your child is 
progressing, as well as finding out what they need to do to improve in the coming months.  

In the run-up to the February PPEs, staff are offering a number of sessions to support students: these are 
recorded in the table below. In addition, students will be allocated a form time intervention session three 
days a week. Students have revision guides to use to support their preparation for the exam. 

Year 11 Support sessions 

Tuesday Wednesday  Thursday Friday 
 

GCSE PE in D0.03 at 
Lunchtime 

 
Drama - 
lunchtime 

Maths Club 3-4pm Maths GCSE Revision  
3-4pm 

Art 
C30/C31  
3-4pm 

 

Science in A16 3-4pm Additional Maths Lessons 
3-4pm 

Food  
3-4pm 

 

Art C30/C31 3-4pm DT E25 3-4pm Food in 
E25  
3-4pm 

 

DT E25 3-4pm 
   

History Revision 3-4pm 
   

Health And Social Care coursework catch 
up 3-4pm C34 

   

 
The February PPEs take place during the week commencing Monday 7 February and then week 
commencing Monday 28 February.  Further details will be issued to students in the coming weeks. 

I would also like to remind you of the importance of consistent and regular attendance for Year 11 
students for the remainder of the year. Every day covers final key material as well as revision and 
diagnostic work to help your child make continual progress in the lead up to their final GCSE exams from 
May onwards. 

Should you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr S Chapman 
Assistant Headteacher 
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